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Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
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August 16, 2019 
 
 
 
Steve Haughton 
5369 W Dufferin Dr 
Savage MN 55378 
 
VIA US MAIL 

Lashenya Haughton Lyons/Terel Haughton Lyons 
220 Belvidere Street East 
St Paul MN 55107 
 
VIA US MAIL 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 226 Belvidere Street East.   
 
Dear Steve Haughton, Lashenya Haughton Lyons & Terel Haughton Lyons: 
 
This is to inform you that on August 6, 2019 at a Legislative Hearing, your neighbors, Melissa 
Critchley and Cornelium Smith, at 226 Belvidere Street East came to appeal a Correction Notice 
issued by the City of St Paul, Dept of Safety and Inspections.  At this hearing, the failed retaining 
wall was discussed and Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended 
continuing the above-referenced matter to August 27, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 for 
further discussion.  It is our understanding that you also received the same notice to correct the 
issue.  The deadline for compliance is August 21st but since an appeal was filed by your 
neighbors, the enforcement is stayed.  If you would like to participate in this discussion, please 
attend the August 27th hearing.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Sean Westenhoffer 
 CE Supervisors 
 Melissa Critchley 
 Cornelium Smith  
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